
Meeting Registration

This event is sponsored by:

OCTOBER LUNCHEON
Tuesday, October 8, 2024

Horizon's Conference Center
6200 State St,  Saginaw, MI

11:15 am - 1:15 pm
Networking 11:20 - 11:40

Lunch 11:30 - Noon
Program Noon to 1:00

Closing 1:00 - 1:15

Read Program Information

Please note – registrations received after Thursday, October 3, will be subject to an additional $10 late fee. ***The virtual version of this
meeting will go live no later than 11:45 a.m.*** The virtual meeting link will be emailed to participants on Tuesday morning.

 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT- Ricardo Resio, SHRM-SCP,
SPHR

As we watch our Detroit Tigers deliver a surge of excitement to fans in their playoff hunt, VSHRM continues to
deliver a season full of opportunities, insights, and celebrations for our members.

We’re leading off with a unique opportunity through a partnership with the American Society of Employers (ASE). ASE is a trusted resource for
Michigan employers, offering valuable tools to help optimize workforce management practices. As part of this partnership, ASE will explain at
our meeting how you can participate in their compensation survey and receive a complimentary regional compensation report—an invaluable
resource for HR professionals looking to stay competitive.

In the spirit of celebrating future HR all-stars, please join me in congratulating Lillyan Obert and Jordyn Ernst, who will each receive the $1,000
Mid-Michigan Human Resources Association Endowed Scholarship this year. Established in 2017 by the former Mid-Michigan HR Association,
this scholarship is a way for us to give back to the profession and support students dedicated to the future of HR. Your continued support has
made this possible, and we are proud to see Lillyan and Jordyn stepping up to the plate in their HR careers.

A special thank you goes out to Chapman Foundation Community Cares, our event sponsor. Chapman Foundation is committed to improving
the quality of life for underserved communities by providing education, financial literacy, and healthy living resources. Their support helps us
continue making a meaningful impact both in our workplaces and in our communities.

The bases are loaded with excitement for this month’s feature presentation, where John Rogers, at Graystone Consulting, will share the key
findings from Morgan Stanley’s 2024 Financial Benefits Study. With ongoing economic uncertainty, employees are looking to their employers
for more financial guidance and benefits. John will explore how programs like Nonqualified Deferred Compensation Plans can enhance
employee retention and satisfaction while addressing financial stress. The study reinforces the importance of not just offering benefits but also
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effectively communicating and educating employees to ensure these programs hit home.

As the Tigers chase their playoff dreams, let’s keep swinging for the fences in our efforts to support and uplift our teams. Whether it’s through
better benefits, strategic partnerships, or opportunities for future HR leaders, we are all working together to knock it out of the park.

Play ball! -Ricardo

 

 
TWO CMU STUDENTS RECEIVE MMHRA ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIPS

Lillyan Obert and Jordyn Ernst will both receive the $1,000 Mid-Michigan Human Resources
Association Endowed Scholarship this academic year. Lilly is the current president of the CMU SHRM
student chapter, and she will graduate in May of 2025. She is pursuing an HR major with a psychology
and information systems minor. Jordyn is an HR major with an information systems minor. She will
graduate in May of 2025, and she is the former president of the CMU SHRM student chapter. Please
congratulate them on their accomplishments.

The Mid-Michigan Human Resources Endowed Scholarship at CMU was established in 2017 by the
former Mid-Michigan HR Association as a way to give back to the profession of HR and continue to
support students who are committed to the field of human resources. Members of VSHRM, former
members of MMHRA, and CMU HR Faculty participated in the scholarship selection.
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